
Legal Notice of Public Information Meeting Cancellation 
 

The LaPorte Board of County Commissioners and the City of La Porte herby are issuing a notice cancelling 
the Public Information Meeting that was originally scheduled for October 21, 2020 for the North-South 
Corridor Project, formerly referred to as the LaPorte Economic Development Corridor and the North-
South Connector Project, along the east side of the City of La Porte. The meeting was intended to be held 
at the La Porte Civic Auditorium, 1001 Ridge Street, La Porte, IN 46350 with presentations at 5:00 PM CST 
and 7:00 PM CST. This meeting has been cancelled and will be rescheduled at a future date. A notice 
announcing the new date for the Public Information Meeting will be published. Questions can be directed 
to Ruth Hook at RHook@lochgroup.com. 
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